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CONVICTION FOR THEFT OF AMTRAK PROPERTY 
Activity Date: September 27, 2017 
Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-306 

 
On September 27, 2017, a former Amtrak electrician pleaded guilty in the Circuit Court 
of Cook County, Illinois, to theft of Amtrak property. He was sentenced to two days in 
jail (time considered served), two years of probation and was ordered to pay $1,199.57 
in restitution.  

Our office investigated this case in cooperation with the Amtrak Police Department. 
The employee was arrested on August 3, 2016 for theft of company tools and 
equipment. The employee resigned from the company prior to his administrative 
hearing.   

 


